
 

 

Piracy 

The DPP met Mr Thomas Winkler, ambassador of Denmark, in the context of the fight 

against piracy. The ambassador expressed his satisfaction on measures adopted by the 

ODPP for the transfer of pirates from UNVAFOR to Mauritian jurisdiction. Mr 

Winkler formally invited the DPP to form part of a regional meeting with DPPs from 

Seychelles and Kenya who have already prosecuted cases of pirates with a view to 

reaching a common approach for the transfer of prisoners and also to share difficulties 

encountered in the prosecution of cases. 
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